
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

New York State’s “911 Good Samaritan Law” provides 

protection from charges or prosecution for those 

seeking help, and the victim, in the event of an 

overdose. 
 

When calling 911 be sure to know your location, and the 

closest cross street.  
 

Don’t be afraid to help, and 

don’t let a friend die. 
 


